
From: Rich charley <richcharley@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 7:06 PM 
To: Patrick Weithers <Patrick.Weithers@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Question for the CPCC tomorrow  
  
 
Do you think, as Commissioners, that all City Council Members and Mayor Garcia return any unused 
money and will agree to NOT accept anymore Campaign Donations from LBPOA would help improve 
transparency? 
Rich 
From District 2 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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